
 

 

  

   

 

 

 

 

Wednesday, 21 August 2024 

 

Unions have notified us of planned industrial action at all sites from 5am to 6am this 

coming Friday (August 23). 

 

The impact of the stoppage is expected to range from 7.5 hours to 11 hours, depending on 

each site's circumstances. 

 

Our Burdekin mills are currently stopped due to wet weather. We will know in the coming 

days whether there is enough cane supply to restart operations ahead of Friday's industrial 

action. 

 

Our logistics officers will be in touch with harvesting groups about the impact to loadings 

leading up to, and during, the extended stop. 

  

Unions have also notified of planned industrial action at all factories from 12 noon to 1pm 

for next Monday (26 August). 

 

Best regards   

 

IAN DAVIES  

General Manager Cane Supply and Grower Relations   

   

    



 

Copyright © 2024 Wilmar Sugar Australia, All rights reserved. 

You are receiving this email because you are a valued stakeholder of Wilmar Sugar Australia. 

 

Our mailing address is: 

Wilmar Sugar Australia 

Level 1 

5-21 Denham Street 

Townsville, QLD 4810  

Australia 

 

 
 

  

  

 


